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Young thanks Huffaker for the opportunity to provide a final
review of the protocols for Binghamton State Office Building
activities. Young gives his assessment of the protocols.
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EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY POLICY

WASHINGTON. DC 20500

February 6, 1984

Dear Dr. Huffaker:

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a final review of
the protocols for Binghamton State Office Building (BSOB)
activities. I concur with the protocals and with the revised
risk assessment. I was pleased to hear that the BSOB experiences
and guidelines were of assistance to the San Francisco Health
Department.

I hope you will keep us informed of the status of the health
surveillance activities. I'm confident that your staff will
assess carefully the incorporation of questionable tests until
data are available to validate their use. The morbidity phase
of the Air Force Health Study, a study of 1200 men heavily
exposed to Agent Orange and its associated contaminant 2,3,7,8
TCDD, will be released on February 24, 1984. I'm sure you and
your staff will want to review the results in detail. I will
make sure you receive a copy of the report.

Effective January 1, 1984, I 've joined the staff of the
President's Science Advisor. My new address and phone number
are as follows: Alvin Young, Senior Policy Analyst for Life
Sciences, New Executive Office Building, Room 5005, Washington,
D.C. 20506, (202/395-3125).

Best wishes with the BSOB program.

Sincerely,

Alvin Youn<^ \ ~~
LT COL USAF, PfiTBv--
Senior Policy Analyst

for Life Sciences

Dr. Robert H. Huffaker
Associate Director
Office of Public Health
The Governor Nelson A. Rockefeller

Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12237


